
 
 

 
Monday 29 June 

 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
Residential trips for years 5 and 6 
 
As you are already aware, our residential visits to Germany, Kingswood and 
Caldecotte scheduled initially for September have been POSTPONED.  
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have confirmed the following new 
dates for these visits: 

 Germany (year 6): week beginning Monday 12 April 2021 

 Kingswood (year 6): week beginning Monday 12 April 2021 

 Caldecotte (year 5): Two trips which will take place week beginning 
Monday 24 May 2021 

 
We will inform you as to when to pay your next instalment and the dates for 
the parents’ information evening nearer the time. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
Ellie Frost 
Deputy headteacher 
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